BOY SCOUTS
. OF AMERICA

| GATEWAY AREA COUNCIL

HAPPY MOMENTS...
HAPPY MEMORIES...
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

From your Gateway
Scouting Family!

Thank you for supporting local Scouting! Despite the COVID-19 pandemic
and the challenges it presented we have a lot to be thankful for this year.
We were able to bring Scouting virtually to every home this past spring, and
we were able to safely continue Scouting outdoors at Camp Decorah. We
are also thankful for the continued financial support and for our wonderful
volunteer team! We hope you and your family have a safe, healthy, and
happy holiday season.

-Gateway Scouting Team
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